Special Town Meeting
September 22, 2020

Robert Valentine called the meeting to order at 8:00 P.M

Robert Valentine opened the floor for nominations for moderator. Dexter Kinsella nominated
Patrick Reilly, seconded by Theresa Walla Kelly. Theresa Walla Kelly closed the nominations
and asked the clerk to cast one ballot for Patrick Reilly, seconded by Dexter Kinsella.

Tﬁe Moderator asked the clerk to read the call.

Item #1 Acceptance of the road shown as “TYLER RIDGE DRIVE”

Mark Harris made a motion to accept item #1 as stated in the call. Seconded by Theresa Walla
Kelly.

Robert Valentine stated that the road was built to town standards.
* Patrick Reilly asked for a vote. Passed unanimously.

[tem #2_Appropriation of an amount not to exceed $20,000.00 for storm water drainage
improvements along Woodridge Lake

Dexter Kinsella made a motion to appropriate $20,000 for storm drainage. Seconded by Mark
Harris.

No discussion

Patrick Reilly asked for a vote. Passed unanimously.

Mark Harris made a motion to adjourn at 8:04 P.M. Seconded by Lori Clinton.
Respectfully submitted,
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Barbara L. Breor
Town Clerk



